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MARINETTE AREA 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

P.O. Box 512 
Marinette, Wisconsin 541 43 

NOD mber 3, 1981 

Senator Robert Kasten 
Room 221 Russell 
Senate Office Building 
Washington, o.c. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

We urge your continued support of all efforts to reduce 
government spending. 

When President Franklin D. Roosevelt initiated the federal 
spending program• 50 years ago the purpose was to address 
specific probleu created by the Great Depreaaion. 

Unfortunately since the early 1930'• the federal governaent 
has attempted to handle all problems by throwing tona of 
money at the problems. Many of the problems on which bil­
l ions of tax dollars were wasted can only be handled at the 
local level, and only if a real need exists. 

Millions of people have learned how to •use• federal apending 
progra for their every whim-a cradle to grave •hand-out• 
which fovernment bureaucracy feeds upon. 

we have started reatoring our country to econo11ic aanity and 
stability. Please don't give in to auch powerful lobbies 
as the defense, education and welfare activists. 

Residents in our area are willing to tighten their belta and 
work together to save our great nation. Your support of our 
views is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Georges. Robbins 
Manager 



MARINETTE AREA 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

P.O. Box 512 
Marinette, Wisconsin 541 43 

November 3, 1981 

Senator Willia Proxmire 
Rooa 5241 Dirk••n 
Senate Office Building 
Washington, o.c. 20510 

Dear Bill: 

We urge your continued support of all efforts to reduce 
government •pending. 

When President Pranklin o. RooHvelt initiated the federal 
spending prograu 50 years ago the purpose was to address 
specific problellS created by the Great Depression. 

Unfortunately since the early l930's the federal government 
has attempted to handle all problems by throwing tons of 
money at the problems. Many of the problems on which bil­
lions of tax dollars were wasted IMn only be handled at the 
local level, and only if a real need exiats. 

Millions of people have learned how to "use• federal spending 
programa for their every-whim-a cradle to grave "hand-out" 
which governaent bureaucracy feeds upon. 

We have started re•toring our country to economic •anity and 
stability. Pl•••• don't gave in to •uch po.Nrful lobbies 
as the defense, education and welfare activists. 

Re■identaof our area are willing to tighten their belts and 
work together to ■ave our great nation. Your supPort of our 
views is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Georges. Robbins 
Manager 



MARINETTE AREA 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

P.O. Box 512 
Marinette, Wisconsin 541 43 

ovember 3, 1981 

Representative Toby Roth 
Roo 215 Ccnnon 
Houa Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Toby: 

We urge your continued support of all efforts to reduce 
government spedding. 

When President Pranklin o. Roosevelt initiated the tederal 
spending prograu 50 years ago the purpose was to addrees 
specific robleme created by the Great Depreeaion. 

Unfortunately since the early 1930's the federal government 
has attempted to handle all proble118 by throwing tone of 
money at the problems. Many of the problems on which bil­
lions of tax dollars were wasted can only be handled at the 
local l evel, and only if a real need exists. 

Millions of people have learned how to "use" fed ral spending 
programs for their every whim-a cradle to grave •hand-out• 
which govern nt bureaucracy feeds upon. 

We have started restoring our country to economic anity and 
stability. Pl•••• don't give in to euch powerful lobblee 
as the defense, education nd welfare activi-ts. 

Residents of our area are willing to tighten their belts and 
work together to save our graat nation. Your support of our 
views is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Georges. Robbins 
Manager 
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CHAMBER RECOMMENDS LESS SPENDING ••• 
Your 

Chamber committees are making recommen­
dations to reduce city and county 
government spending. 

Marinette County Board Vice Chair­
man Ted Sauve and County Auditor Roger 
DeGroot participated in your C of C 
Board of Directors meeting last month 
in connection with the Marinette County 
budget for 1982 . Marinette County is 
in excellent financial condition even 
with the two new multi-million dollar 
projects-the new Pine View Health Care 
Center and the new jail. 

Our new Chamber Communication­
Research Committee, chaired by Jack 
Cavill and Dick Sturm, has recommended 
that Marinette carefully consider all 
the financial ramifications of the __ 
proposed deep wel l water supply project. 
Chairman George Krenos' Community Im­
provement Committee has suggested chan­
ges be made to save money on the hand­
ling of solid waste. 

All Chamber members are urged to 
attend the city and county budget hear­
ings to register their views on local 
taxes, services and spending. The Mar­
inette County Board budget session will 
take place at the Court House on Nov­
ember 10, at 2 P.M. The City Council 
budget meeting will be held at the City 
Hall Council Chambers during December 
on a date to be announced in November. 

AMERICANS EXPECT INSTANT RESULTS ••• 
Most 

of us would like to see a decrease in 
inflation, lower interest rates , and 
further tax cuts. 

We need to keep in mind, however, 
that it took about 50 years to create 
the mess which confronts us so let's be 
patient and cooperate in the effort to 
turn things around. There just isn't 
any magic button which we can push to 
correct 50 years of wild spending. 

AUTUMN LEAVES ••• 
The family that rakes 

together aches together. 

THE PROMISE OF INDIVIDUAL 
RETIREMENT ACCOUNTS 

By 

Richard L. Lesher 
President 
Chamber of Commerce 
of the United States 

How would you like to 
turn a $20-per-week sav­
ings account into a $300-
per-week income when 
you retire? 

If you find that hard to believe, I would like to call 
to your attention a little-publicized feature of Presi­
dent Reagan's tax package-Individual Retirement 
Accounts (IRA). Under the landmark tax legislation 
just passed-by-Congress, al-I American workers, as of 
January 1, 1982, will be entitled to open such accounts 
whether or not they are participants in an employer­
sponsored pension plan. 

These new provisions put a self-sufficient retire­
ment within reach of the average working American. 
Suppose you are now 35 years old and earn $24,000 
a year for your family of four-the national median 
income. If you deposit $1 ,000 into an IRA each year 
(that's less than $20 per week), and do so until you 
are age 65, you can deduct the annual deposit from 
the income you report each year for tax purposes. 
This provision in itself will reduce your yearly federal 
income tax burden by about $220, meaning that of 
the $20 per week you deposit, Uncle Sam is "contrib­
uting" $4.23 of that in the form of a lower tax bill. 

The long range benefits are even more impressive. 
If you save $1,000 a year for 30 years and earn, say 
eight percent interest (a conservative figure now and 
for the foreseeable future) , at age 65 you will have a 
retirement fund totalling $133,770-all of that gen­
erated from just $30,000 in deposits! If you decided to 
pay yourself an annuity from your account for a 15 
year period, then you would have an income of just 
over $300 per week, which combined with Social Se­
curity and a company pension, makes for a comforta­
ble, secure retirement. 

Turn a small weekly savings into a comfortable re­
tirement income; realize immediate benefits in the 
form of reduced tax payments; contribute to capital 
formation which will mean increased productivity and 
prosperity-these are the opportunities we can seize 
by opening Individual Retirement Accounts. Any 
way you look at it, it's a winning proposition for you 
and our nation. 

September 1981 


























